

Commonwealth of Massachusetts EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF HOUSING & LIVABLE COMMUNITIES

June 26, 2023

Larry Seamans President & CEO FamilyAid 3815 Washington Street Boston, MA 02130

Dear Larry,

This letter is to confirm the commitment of the Division of Housing Stabilization (DHS), within the Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities, to provide operating funding for 42 units of Emergency Assistance (EA) family shelter at 1650 Washington St, Newton MA, at a rate of \$251/night for 15 years. This funding is subject to the terms and conditions of FamilyAid's EA shelter contract.

Thank you for your commitment to serving families experiencing homelessness.

Sincerely,

Edward M. Augustus, Jr.

Secretary